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Husky Happenings – December 2018 
 

HERITAGE HEIGHTS HIGHLIGHTS 

 

Welcome to December! While we have certainly been spoiled with the warmer temperatures, we all 
know that winter will arrive. Parents, please be diligent in ensuring students have the appropriate 
outerwear every day. Our students are outside for morning recess (K-6) and lunch recess (K-9) every 
day unless temperatures are severe. We know the value of fresh air and exercise and expect all stu-
dents are outside. With the warmer temperatures students often take off their jacket or sweater and 
leave it behind. Please encourage your child to regularly check our lost and found and bring home 
those articles of clothing.   

 

Learner Profiles will come home with all students Friday. As shared earlier this year, comments will 
demonstrate a literacy and numeracy focus specific to each child’s strengths and areas for growth/
next steps as a learner.  Please contact your child’s teacher directly if you have any questions or con-
cerns.  Our next formal Student Led Conferences will be held in February.  

 

UPDATES 

 

As shared in a letter to all families earlier this month, Heritage Heights School is included in the 
attendance boundary review currently underway in FSD for Okotoks and area schools. The rural area 
of Heritage Heights School is included in this boundary review because Meadow Ridge School 
(opening September 2019) is in the most northern part of Okotoks. As per the posted timelines, the 
Board of Trustees will be approving proposed boundaries ‘in principle’ on December 12, 2018. In Jan-
uary there will be a public meeting for feedback on the board approved options with a final decision 
regarding attendance boundaries set for March 2019. We will share all information with our HH com-
munity as it becomes available. For complete information regarding the boundary review, please 
check the FSD website https://www.fsd38.ab.ca/Boundary%20Review.php. 

 

In January we welcome back 2 staff members who are returning from their maternity leaves. Mrs. 
Szott will be returning to Kindergarten while Mrs. Clarke will be returning to grade 2. We will miss Ms. 
MacDonald and Mrs. Arnholz and all they have brought to our students since September. We will also 
welcome Mrs. Jill MacLeod to our team as she will be replacing Mrs. Penner who will begin her mater-
nity leave in January 2019.  

https://www.fsd38.ab.ca/Boundary%20Review.php


 

 

Please be aware of important celebration dates happening prior to our Christmas break. We hope you are 
able to join us to get in the Christmas Spirit with the music of the season. Our grade 6-9 band students will 
perform on December 6th at 7 pm. Our K-grade 5 students will perform on December 12th and 13th at 7 pm.  
Doors open each night at 6:30 pm. Please refer to our website for performance nights for individual classes.  

 

We hope you will be able to join us for our 6th annual family fun skate. On December 19th our grade 5-9 stu-
dents will skate from 1:30 to 2:30 pm. Grade K-4 students will skate on December 20th from 1:30 to 2:30 pm. 
Please note that all students and adults skating must wear a CSA approved helmet. Those students not 
skating will enjoy hot chocolate and a movie in the common room at Scott Seaman Sports Rink. On Friday, 
December 21st our Husky Ice players will put their skills to the test in an inter-squad game beginning at 9:15 
am. These events are a great opportunity for us to celebrate with our full community.  

 

Our basketball season is underway with our junior and senior teams in junior high. Thank you to coaches Mr. 
Walker (community coach)/Mrs. Edlund, Mr. Gardner, Ms. Deeks, Mrs. Cederstrand & Ms. Hamper, and Mrs. 
MacLeod. Best of luck and sportsmanship to our athletes as they begin league play.  

 

New to Heritage Heights this year will be a grade 6 basketball team. We are happy to provide this opportuni-
ty to our grade 6’s and welcome Mrs. MacLeod as our new coach. Grade 6’s will play in a co-ed league with 
other grade 6’s in FSD, which is very similar to the flag football format. League play will begin in January and 
culminate with a tournament mid-February.      

 

Our next School Council meeting will be December 3rd at 7 pm in our Learning Commons. All parents are wel-
come and encouraged to attend.  

 

A reminder to visit our website for important dates and information. http://heritageheights.fsd38.ab.ca 

 

 

Joanne Higgins 

Principal 

higginsj@fsd38.ab.ca 
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Dear Heritage Heights Families, 

 

As Huskies, we value using our leadership skills to help others in our local  

community. 

For this years’ local charity we have chosen to support the Ronald McDonald's House Charity of 

Southern Alberta. This organization supports families of very ill children by providing them a 

place to stay that is close to a hospital, the comforts of home and a support system during a 

difficult time. By supporting this organization, we hope to advance our skills as leaders by 

allowing us to see the circumstances of families across southern Alberta and synergizing to find 

ways to help them. 

There are a lot of different ways we can help. The first way is by collecting items that 

families may need at the house. These are things such as meals, hygienic products,baby items, 

etc. The second way we can support the Ronald McDonald House is through their Santa Sack 

Program. They collect presents and goodies for families to make their Christmas one to 

remember. Our hope is that by collecting these items, we can help brighten someone’s 

Christmas because lots of us or our families have faced challenging situations and we 

empathize with this. 

So, how can you help? Attached to this letter is a list of items that the Ronald McDonald 

House has identified a need for through the Santa Sack Program or for the house. We will have 

boxes set up in the lobby of our school to collect donations from Monday, December 3rd to 

Monday, December 17th.  All items donated must be new and in unused condition due to 

the importance of ensuring immune systems are not compromised. 

Thank you in advance for your support! We hope you have a wonderful holiday season 

with you and your loved ones. Let’s synergize our efforts to ensure others have a wonderful 

holiday season too. 

 

Sincerely, 

Heritage Heights School 

Student Leadership Team 
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IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
November 2018  

Nov 30—Band Camp Parent meeting @ 6:00 pm 

Nov 30—Learner Profiles go Home    
        

December 2018 

Dec 3—Parent Council Meeting @ 7:00 pm 

Dec 5—Gr 9—Rd 2 Vaccinations (am) 

Dec 5—Gr 1 Field Trip—Okotoks Museum  

Dec 6—Band Concert @ 7:00 pm 

Dec 7— School Fundraiser ( Flowers arrive today) 

Dec 12—Christmas Concert   (K1, Gr 3, Gr 4 )  @ 7:00 pm 

Dec 13—Christmas Concert   ( K2, Gr 1, Gr 2, Gr 5)  @ 7:00 pm 

Dec 14—NO SCHOOL 

Dec 19—Partner Band (AM) 

Dec 19—Family Skate  Gr 5-9 (PM) 1:30—2:30 pm 

Dec 20—Family Skate  Gr K-4  (PM) 1:30—2:30 pm 

Dec 21—Staff vs. Student Hockey Game (AM) 

Dec 21—Spirit Day 

Dec 21—Early Dismissal 12:15 pm 

 

Christmas Break  December 21st  ( 12:15 pm dismissal)— Return to school January 
7th ,2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P A G E  6  



P A G E  7  

 

 

 

 

 

January 2019 

Jan 7– First day back to school after break 

Jan 8—Parent Council Meeting 7:00 pm 

Jan 9—Gr 9 Rd 2 Catch-up Vaccinations 

Jan 16—Partner Band—U of C 

Jan 21-23—Band Camp 

Jan 25—PD Day—No School 

Jan 28—Family Literacy Day  ( PJ SPIRIT DAY) 

Jan 30—Partner Band– U of C 

 

February 2019 

Feb 5—Parent Council Meeting 7:00 pm 

Feb 6-7—Student Led Conference 4:00—7:00 pm 

Feb 8—NO School 

Feb 13—Partner Band (am) 

Feb 18-22—NO SCHOOL 

Feb 25-28—Think PINK Week 
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Attendance and Lates 

 

Reminder if your child is going to be absent, late, sick or away on extended periods of 
time please call the school at 403-938-1400 and leave a message on the school attend-
ance line.  

 

Please make sure to check in/out in the office anytime you are picking up or dropping off 
students. 

 

The end of the day in the office is extremely busy  so we ask  parents if you need to 
leave messages for students regarding end of day routines /pick ups , to call the office 

before 2:30 pm.  (if possible) 
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Heritage Heights School Contact 

Information: 

Phone: 403-938-1400  

Fax:      403-938-1122  

Website: heritageheights.fsd38.ab.ca/  

 

Transportation (Bus)   Phone: 403-652-6547  

Please remember to check our website for up-
dates on all important activities and dates.  

 

We are always happy to meet with parents to 
discuss any aspect of our school.  

 

Joanne Higgins 

Principal   

higginsj@fsd38.ab.ca 

Administration 
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